The Zebra Room’s Special Person

Beginning next week we will be having a special day set aside to celebrate each child in the zebra room.  On that day the special person will be the leader for the day.  As a class we will do a word study on his/her name, we will learn the letters in his/her name, sing a song about his/her name, and say a special cheer with his/her name.
We will also get to know the special person by asking him/her questions.  One way that we can learn more about each child is by allowing them to share some things from home.
When it is your child’s special day, s/he may bring in one special item from home.  This may be a favorite toy, stuffed animal or anything that is special to your child.  Please do not send in anything breakable.  Your child may also bring in up to three photographs from home.  Please do not send in a scrapbook as we will not have time to look at each page.  Three pictures will be plenty.
You can help by having your child practice what s/he will say about his/her item and his/her pictures the night before s/he is special person.
Your child will have the chance to be special person more than once this year. S/he will only share things the first time s/he is special person. Later in the year, your child does not have to bring anything for special person. 
On the back are the dates for each child to be special person.  A reminder will be sent home.
(BACK)
Special Person Schedule 
(Fri) Sept. 09 – Mr. Fosburg 

(Mon) Sept. 12 – Addisyn B
(Tues) Sept. 13 – Addy VK
(Wed) Sept. 14 – Aden  

(Thurs) Sept. 15 – Atticus
(Fri) Sept. 16 – Braylynn
(Mon) Sept. 19 – Ella 
(Tues) Sept.  20 – Evie 
(Wed) Sept. 21 – Hudson
(Thurs) Sept 22 – Jaydyn
(Fri) Sept 23 – Jonathan A
(Mon) Sept. 26 – Jon V
(Tues) Sept. 27 – Landen A
(Wed) Sept. 28 – Landon B
(Thurs) Sept. 29 – Liam
(Fri) Sept. 30 - Luke
(Mon) Oct. 3- Melanie
(Tues) Oct. 4 – Mya 
(Wed) Oct. 5 – (Nobody)
(Thurs) Oct. 6 - Owen
(Fri) Oct. 7 – Stella 
(Mon) Oct. 10 – Teddy
(Tues) Oct. 11 – Xander 
*Again…Each child will be the special person several times throughout the year.  It is only the first time that items from home will be brought in. Let me know if you have any questions

